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Sue Monette

From: Peter LoVerso <biotinker@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 2, 2022 8:16 AM
To: Chad Centola
Subject: Comment on new waste services

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]  

Hi, 
I live in Deschutes River Woods, where your proposal would be adding glass and yard waste pickup. 
I am strongly in favor of your proposal. It's a huge pain to burn the yard waste or transport the glass for 
recycling, and I would happily pay the proposed $10/month to have those services. 
Please keep up the great work. 
Peter 
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